
Dear [Employee Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. 

As you are aware, our company is in the process of relocating the distribution center to enhance 

our operational efficiency and improve service delivery. We want to take a moment to reassure 

you that we are fully committed to supporting all our employees during this transition. 

We understand that such relocations can bring uncertainty, and we want to ensure that you feel 

secure and informed throughout the process. We have put in place several supportive measures, 

including: 

• Regular updates about the relocation timeline and changes in operations. 

• Opportunities to ask questions and provide feedback through scheduled meetings. 

• Relocation assistance, if applicable, to help make your transition as smooth as possible. 

• Access to counseling services for any concerns you may have during this period. 

Your contributions to our team are invaluable, and we want to ensure that each of you feels 

supported as we move forward. If you have any questions or specific concerns, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to your manager or the HR department. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and hard work. Together, we will navigate this change 

successfully. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


